
	

	
Exchange	of	Letters	between	

	
Tony	Benn	
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Sir	Antony	Part	

	
	
	
	
Mr	Benn	had	been	a	semi-detached	member	of	Harold	Wilson's	
Cabinet	and	was	transferred	from	the	Department	of	Industry	to	the	
Department	of	Energy	in	June	1975.		He	had	inevitably	also	had	a	
fairly	fraught	relationship	with	his	senior	officials,	including	his	
Permanent	Secretary,	Antony	Part.		They	nevertheless	exchanged	the	
attached	letters	after	Mr	Benn	had	left	the	department.	
	
(Roy	Williams,	who	is	referred	to	in	Sir	Antony's	letter,	was	Mr	
Benn's	Principal	Private	Secretary.)	
	
Those	interested	in	this	period	of	British	history	should	definitely	
read	Tony	Benn's	Diaries	1973-76	"Against	the	Tide".	
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